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01 September 2022

Cathy Rainsford

General Manager, Content & Consumer Division
Australian Communications and Media Authority
Red Building Benjamin Offices

Chan Street

Belconnen ACT 2617

Dear Cathy,

Gold Coast Christian & Community Broadcasting Association Ltd (4CRB) change
to community of interest

Thank you for the opportunity to provide our views on Gold Coast Christian & Community
Broadcasting Association Ltd (4CRB) request to change the community of interest it
represents from ‘senior citizens’ to ‘general’ in the Gold Coast RAT license area.

4CRB has increasingly engaged with First Nations, culturally and linguistically diverse,
people who are blind or have low vision and youth communities in its local area. The CBAA
supports 4CRB’s position that changing their community interest to ‘general’ would enable
it to better represent the community it serves.

We thank the ACMA for its work on this consultation and its continuing engagement with
the sector. Should you wish to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact Reece
Kinnane, CBAA’s Head of Advocacy and Communications at reece.kinnane@cbaa.org.au
or via (02) 9318 9621.

Best regard

%

Jon Bisset
Chief Executive Officer
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